

## NEWSLETTER

RENFREW MUSEUM AND PARK 1010 EAST MAIN STREET WAYNESBORO, PA. 17268 DECEMBER 1980

YES!!! CHRISTMAS WILL SOON BE HERE!!! TAKE TIME OUT FROM CHRISTMAS SHOPPING AND VISIT US, MAYBE WE CAN GIVE YOU SOME IDEAS FOR DECORATING YOUR HOUSE IN THE EARLY AMERICAN MANNER.

DECEMBER 13, SATURDAY EVENING 7-9 p.m. Don't miss our GALA CHRISTMAS CANDLELIGHT TOUR. The house will be decorated with fresh greenery and fruits according to research done by the Museum Staff. Members of the Antietam Garden Club will once again donate their time, skills, and imagination in helping the Staff decorate the house. 18th century live music will be provided by the Elizabeth Towne Consort Recorder and Christmas Carols will be sung by the Lyric Spinners. A booklet about Christmas traditions in America will be given free to each family and refreshments will be served. Admission is 75¢ per person, children under 12 are free.

If you can't attend our Christmas program, you can still see the decorations. The house will remian decorated through December 28 and open for tours at the regular times. Thursdays, Saturdays, and Sundays from 1 to 4 p.m. or by appointment.

The Museum will be closed for tours December 29, 1980 to April 1, 1981. However, the Staff will be working all winter and will be available if you need us. Renfrew also (at long last!) has an answering machine where you can call and leave your name and number and the Staff will return your call. Just give us a call at 762-4723.

Our next newsletter will be in April when we reopen for 1981 with an exhibit of Victorian objects from the Nicodemus Collection in our Changing Exhibits Gallery. This exhibit will feature ladies and children's clothes from the Era.

THE RENFREW MUSEUM AND PARK STAFF JOINS IN WISHING ALL OUR PATRONS THE HAPPIEST OF HOLIDAYS AND THE BEST OF NEW YEARS.

COME CELEBRATE THE HOLIDAY SEASON WITH US!!!!!!!!!